
From: Nikki Brown
Sent: 1/03/2025 6:09:25 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Submission re: DA2025/0132 -OBJECTION

Hello,

I’d like to voice my strong opposition to the planned development by McDonalds on
Roseberry St.

There are 3 reasons for my opposition:

1. Traffic disruption -as a Freshwater resident Kenneth Road is a frequently used on my city
commute. If the Brookvale experience is anything to go by the traffic turning into McDonalds
drive in and car park will be very disruptive. The peak hour commute is already slow and
painful, we don’t need to make it worse.

2. Promotion of fast food - Australia's obesity rate is already one of the highest in the world.
Fast food is processed and unhealthy and promotes convenience and mass produced food
over home cooking. We need less fast food in our community, not more.

3. Support of a US conglomerate - McDonalds is a huge global company with profits flowing
back to the US. We need to be promoting and supporting local businesses that will spend
their earnings in the community. We should not be supporting more faceless global
corporations.

Thank you for considering my objection.

Regards, Nikki Brown

27A Wyadra Ave, Freshwater




